
DECA Environmental & Associates, Inc. 
410 1st Ave. NE. · Carmel, IN 46032 · (317) 575-0095 · Fax (317) 575-0096 · E-mail deca@indy.net 

 

 
 

 

May 5, 2020 

 

 

Indiana Department of Environmental Management 

Compliance Branch, Office of Air Quality 

ATTN: Jarrod Fisher 

100 North Senate Avenue 

MC 61-53 IGCN 1003 

Indianapolis, IN 46204-2251 

 

  

RE: Requesting Extension for Stack Testing 

        SRT Investments, LLC dba SRT Aluminum (Source ID 169-00066) 

 

 

Dear Mr. Fisher,  

 

SRT Investments, LLC dba SRT Aluminum (SRT)., located at 50 Dimension Avenue, 

Wabash, IN 46992, is requesting an extension through September 30, 2020 for a 

compliance test due to a slowdown in available recycled aluminum charge and available 

workers in the midst of the current COVID-19 pandemic.  SRT is anticipating a August 

2020 compliance test date, The current test protocol is still valid as recently submitted. 
 

If you have any questions please feel free to contact myself at 317-575-0095. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Adam Wheat 

Project Manager 

DECA Environmental & Associates 
      


